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Our Mission: To Teach, Love, Live and Learn as Jesus Did
Our Vision: Share Faith, Serve Others, Seek Knowledge

“Who, then, is the faithful and prudent servant, whom the master has put in charge of his household to distribute to
them their food at the proper time? Blessed is that servant whom his master on his arrival finds doing so.” Mt 24:45-46

“Let your ‘Yes’ mean ‘Yes,’ and your ‘No’ mean ‘No.’ Anything more is from the evil one.” Matthew 5:37

During the month of October, our virtue of focus is RELIABILITY. Reliability means that others can depend on us to keep our
commitments. Reliability is doing something that we have agreed to do in a predictable way, without forgetting or having to be
reminded. When we practice reliability, we really care about doing what we said we would do. Other people can relax knowing it is in
our reliable hands.

Dear Parents and Students,

I hope you are well. I wanted to share a few thoughts on DACA, the National Anthem, and the daily choices we make.
Wow. We have some passionate issues going on today that are causing division, anger, hurt, hate, hardship, violence, and even death.
And whether we want to publicly state them or not, we all have our own personal opinions. I personally feel a little like a split
personality on some days on the issues - passionate one way, agreeing with the other way, and then on to some Archie Bunker
persona (younger parents may have to look up that reference). The less TV news and opinion I watch and read, the nicer I feel.

I reprinted, below, the letter from our Indiana Bishops in support of DACA (Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals) so that all may
know the official stance of our local Catholic Church. Personally, I believe this is a three-part discussion. First, support DACA, or other
forthcoming legislation, that will protect young people who have been living in our country all their lives. Keep families together.
Second, secure our border with Mexico. The United States Government has a duty to create and support a system of secure borders.
Third, reform our immigration policies to allow for immigrants to still have hope in, and access to, our great country.

Those are my opinions. My duties, however, may be something else. Our Bishops’ duties, and ours, first and foremost, are to focus
on the people now. When we strip away all the policies and the politics and the opinions, we are faced with the people before us: we
have people among us who are classmates, neighbors, or even relatives, while others may simply be acquaintances, or even more
remotely faces on the internet or on our televisions. As Christians we believe that all human beings are created in God’s image. Not
just the ones who look like us and believe what we believe. Further, we are reminded of our duty as Christians in the Gospel of
Matthew 22:34-46. Jesus is being tested by the Sadducees and the Pharisees. He is answering questions about taxes, and arguments
against the resurrection, and finally, after being whipped at every turn by Jesus, the Pharisees gather in a huddle and try to outsmart
Jesus with one more question. Of course Jesus responds - BIG answer, boom, mic drop, begins to exit the stage, hesitates, turns, flips
the script, and asks the gathered foes a question in turn.

34 “When the Pharisees heard that he (Jesus) had silenced the Sadducees, they gathered together and one of them [a scholar of
the law] tested him by asking, “Teacher, which commandment in the law is the greatest?” He (Jesus) said to him (the
scholar) “You shall love the Lord, your God, with all your heart, with all your soul, and with all your mind. This is the
greatest and first commandment. The second is like it: You shall love your neighbor as yourself. The whole law and the
prophets depend on these two commandments. While the Pharisees were gathered together, Jesus questioned them, saying
“What is your opinion about the Messiah? Whose Son is he?” They (Pharisees) replied , "David’s.” He said to them, “How, then, does
David, inspired by the Spirit, call him ‘lord’ saying: ‘The Lord said to my lord, “Sit at my right hand until I place your enemies under
your feet”? If David calls him ‘lord” how can he be his son?” No one was able to answer him a word, nor from that day on did anyone
dare to ask him (Jesus) any more guestions.

Regarding our National Anthem . .. At the end of each day, we have a closing prayer before announcements. I rotate through
a series of 5-7 prayers every few weeks. About once a week, I lead a prayer entitled Prayer for Those in the Service, which I adapted

a few years ago to include law enforcement, firefighters, and all emergency personnel. We care about them. This is the prayer:
Almighty God, we stand before You asking for Your divine mercy and protection.
Embrace with Your invincible armour our loved ones in all branches of the service - Army, Navy, Air Force, & Marines -
And all Law Enforcement Personnel, Firefighters, and Emergency Medical Personnel.
Give them courage and strength against all enemies both spiritual and physical,
And, for those who are away, hasten their safe journey back to their homes and families. Amen.



http://www.stcharlesschoolfw.org/

Most of us respect the right of citizens to peacefully protest. Many may not agree with using the National Anthem as a venue of
protest, and would prefer that people stand respectfully during the playing of the Anthem, but overall, everyone will survive fellow
citizens kneeling during our National Anthem. We seem to all be surviving anyway. The difficulty comes in clarifying the exact message
or intent behind the kneeling.

Originally, the sitting, then kneeling was meant as a protest against unarmed black people being killed by the police. Last weekend,
the kneeling and locking of arms were more of a response of unity directed towards President Trump who called for the firing any
player who knelt during the National Anthem. Now, we have pee-wee league players kneeling, and even some of our own high school
players wanting to kneel. Again, what is the true purpose? Who is driving the message? Have the real issues been lost and has
kneeling become a little like a fad such as dabbing and the ice bucket challenge? Most groups supporting kneeling say that this is
about racial inequality and systemic racism within government, law enforcement, and society in general.

Personally, that broad stroke of complaint and accusation is a lot to chew on, and even harder swallow. I am not sure how to
proceed in trying to discuss problems that exist in a spirit of honesty and hope. This isn't a simple black and white issue, no pun
intended. There is room for improvement all around. If we step back from the ugly secular rhetoric the media and political activist
groups keep throwing at us trying to shape our minds and souls - and this happens on both sides of the fence - and if we look at what
God wants us to do, we will find better paths to peacefully resolve disputes and grievances amongst one another.

We are being divided for a reason and we do not want to become pawns for either side. We need to dial down our opinions, cut
our media participation, quit arguing, and focus more on God’s word for answers. And we have the young people and the teenagers
about whom to worry. We have to talk in truth and model in Christ, or else the division and conflict will only grow stronger as younger
generations begin to mimic what we the adults say and do.

Finally, I will close with this. I apologize if this sounded too much like a lecture. That was not my intent. However, we are getting
into dangerous territory, and we need to lead in our country, in our communities, on our teams, in our schools, and in our homes. If
we focus on God'’s purpose for us as a human race, we will come through this. The fruits of the Spirit are “love, joy, peace, patience,
kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-control. Against such things there is no law.” Where these are present, God is
present. Where we find fear, despair, bitterness, anger, dishonesty, impatience, self-indulgence, violence and so on, God is not
present. Moving forward let’s work for God (rule #1) and let’s work for one another (rule #2). Thank you for your children. Sincerely
- Rob S.

INDIANA CATHOLIC BISHOPS' STATEMENT ON THE RESCISSION OF DACA EXECUTIVE ORDER

The Catholic Bishops of Indiana support all DACA (Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals) youth and call upon Congress to act
responsibly to provide protection and legal status for these young persons who are contributing to the strength and prosperity of our
nation. The decision to end DACA only brings uncertainty and anxiety to families who only want to provide for themselves, their
families and contribute to the common good. We join the Bishops of the United States and call upon Congress to “immediately resume
work toward a legislative solution”. We also call upon all people of good will to urge Congress to provide a path of citizenship for these
young persons. It is @ matter not only of mercy, but of justice.

While not a permanent solution DACA did provide safety and a sense of protection to allow persons to live a normal life. These young
people are members of the military, students, employees and leaders within our parishes and communities, using their God-given
talents and gifts to contribute to the good residing in the United States.

In Indiana approximately 10,000 Hoosiers and their families will live in anxiety, not knowing what to expect following the President’s
order. We call upon President Trump not to turn our nation’s back on these young people and to instead work with Congress on
comprehensive immigration reform that is just and respects the God-given dignity of these vulnerable youths and all immigrants
especially those residing in the United States.

We stand in solidarity with DACA youth and their families who have been left unprotected from deportation and fear for their futures
in the United States, their home. We say to DACA youth - regardless of your immigration status, you are children of God and welcome
in the Catholic Church. The Catholic Church supports you and will advocate for you.

Most Rev. Charles C. Thompson Most Rev. Donald J. Hying Most Rev. Timothy J. Doherty — Most Rev. Kevin C. Rhoades
Archbishop of Indianapolis Diocese of Gary Diocese of Lafayette-in-Indiana Diocese of Fort Wayne-South Bend

CHRIST CHILD SOCIETY COATS FOR KIDS PROGRAM

The Christ Child Society of Fort Wayne is ready to distribute new winter coats to school age children in grades Kindergarten through
8th who need outerwear. and are directly referred to their program by St. Charles. Distribution will be held on Wednesdays, October
4th, 11th, 18th and 25th from 8:30am-12:00 noon. Also, October 10th evening hours, 4:00pm-8:00pm. Location is at the Rudisill Plaza,
201 E. Rudisill Blvd, Fort Wayne, IN. There is a family limit of three coats total per family. The parent or guardian must obtain a
referral form first from St. Charles School where the child is enrolled. The parent/guardian must then present the school authorized
form, your personal photo ID, and child’s ID to receive the the coat(s). Please contact Linda in the school office if you have any
questions.



OCTOBER CALENDAR UPDATE
Oct. 2 3-9 visits Safety Village

3 Health Screenings

4 Feast of St. Francis, all-school Mass 8:15 am

4 Health Screenings

4 3-10 visits Safety Village

5 3-11 visits Safety Village

6 Living Rosary 2:00 pm in church

7 Confirmation Retreat

9 First Reconciliation Parent mtg 6:45-7:45 pm in Parish Hall
11 First Reconciliation Parent mtg 3:30-4:30 pm in Room 6
13 First Quarter ends

13 Kindergarten visits Kurtz Pumpkin Farm

16 Grade 7 pilgrimage to Sacred Heart Basilica at Notre Dame
17 School Board meeting 7:00 pm

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION CONTEST

The Fine Arts Boosters’ Box Tops for Education first contest this school year began this week. Remaining turn-in dates are on
Thursdays: October 5, October 12, and October 19. First, second and third place prizes will be awarded to the classrooms with the top
turn-ins at the end of the contest. Please clip Box Tops and send them into the classroom in plastic ziplock bags in quantities or 50,
with 50 marked clearly on the bag. If you do not have 50 Box Tops make sure the quantity is clearly marked, and they will be
combined with other turn-ins from the same classroom. All bonus Box Tops should be turned in separately. In addition please check
the expiration dates on your Box Tops. We cannot include those that have expired. Thanks you for helping to make our Box Top
collections so successful. St. Charles earned over $3200 from Box Tops for Education last year. Contact Amy Copeland at 483-8168
with any questions.

Book Fair
All are invited and encouraged to shop at the Scholastic Book Fair at the end of October! Your students will get the chance to visit the
fair and buy books during school hours on Wednesday and Thursday, but the fair will also be running during Thursday’s and Friday’s
parent-teacher conferences. Come find books and resources for any age! Profit from the fair goes to buying new books for our school
library. Book Fair hours are:

Wed. Oct. 25 9:00 am - 3:00 pm

Thurs. Oct. 26 9:00 am - 3:00 pm & 4:00 pm — 8:00 pm

Fri. Oct. 27 9:30am - 1:30 pm
Can't make it to the Book Fair? NO PROBLEM!
You may purchase a large selection of books ONLINE by going to the St. Charles School website (http://www.stcharlesschoolfw.org/)
and clicking on the Book Fair link or by visiting http://www.scholastic.com/bf/scbi.
ONLINE shopping runs from October 16" through November 3™. The link will not be accessible until October 16,
Profit from our ONLINE FAIR also goes to our school library!

Diary of Wimpy Kid #12 “"The Getaway” Pre-Sale
The newest Diary of a Wimpy Kid is available for pre-sale! This book will not be sold at the fair, but by pre-ordering it using the sheet
attached to this newsletter, the book will be sent directly to the school in early November at the discounted price of just $8.99!
All pre-sale forms and money: due to the Ms. Svarczkopf by Thursday, November 22! Extra forms will be available in the library
throughout October.
Please fill out the form and attach it to your payment. Deliver this order to the library per Ms. Svarczkopf.
If you are paying by check, please make the check payable to St. Charles School.

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to this week's students of the week: Jack Mohrman, Gus Garrett, Will Hogan, Henry Bauer, Alaina Adamonis, Ami
Magner, Gabriel Gonzalez, Bella Lozano, Clayton Kirk, Jackson Smith, Bailey Chaney, D] Gleason, Sebastian Straw, Dylan Miguel,
Jackson Smith, Samantha Samons, Landon Thomas, Max Mohrman, Colton Keppol, Jacquelyn Johnson, Samantha Walden, Hang Lian,
Emma Cagnet, Deakin Zartman, Zoey Sturm.


http://www.scholastic.com/bf/scb1
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/scb1
http://www.stcharlesschoolfw.org/

SCRIP NEWS

Merchant News — We are down to the last of the Meijer gift cards that were purchased at a 6% rebate. \When our current supply
is gone the rebate will return to 4% which is still the highest of all the grocery options. We will be vigilant and hope that Meijer offers
the 2% bonus again soon so we can pass that onto you.

Volunteers — Schedules were sent out last week. If you have a student at St. Charles, we sent it home with your student. If you do
not have a student, we have mailed it to you. Please take a few minutes to review the schedule and confirm that your personal
information is correct. If you find an error, please let us know so that we can make corrections. If you included an email address, you
should receive email reminders once our volunteers that manage "“Sign-up Genius” are able to get it set up. Please refer to your
schedule as your main source of information and the emails as a friendly reminder. A special thank you to the volunteers who have
agreed to work on more than one team to help fill our spots.

October 1 — Where does time go! October 1 means, it is officially autumn, Halloween is at the end of the month, and Christmas is
less than 3 months away! SCRIP traditionally has a Halloween giveaway, so be sure to keep watching the bulletin and school
newsletter for updates. We hope you realize that every time you purchase SCRIP gift cards you are a winner, but we like to do special
promotions from time to time as a way to say "Thank You!”

You might consider purchasing extra gift cards to help prepare for your Thanksgiving feast. AND it's never too early to start planning
for Christmas to avoid the December rush.

VOLUNTEERS:

Oct. 2 — CLASSROOM DELIVERY - Sue Christle

Oct. 6 — Kathy Johns, Val Lankenau, Gerry James, Amy Copeland
Oct. 6 — CLASSROOM DELIVERY - Kate Sweigert

Oct. 7 — Molly Elsass, Tom Neuhaus, Leslie Schamberg

Oct. 8 — Nancy Hartig, Lisa York, Jill Onion

Oct. 9 — CLASSROOM DELIVERY - Jen Eisaman

Oct. 13 — Emily Sylvester, Cindy Horter, Cheryl Morello, Judy Smith
Oct. 13 — CLASSROOM DELIVERY - Joy Tippmann

Oct. 14 — Natalie Jackson, Bernadette Smith, Cindy Stults

Oct. 15 — Triva Screeton, Leslie Schamberg, Jennifer Hogan

2017 CRAFT FAIR The St. Charles Annual Craft Fair, sponsored by the Fine Arts Boosters, is Saturday, November 4, 2017. The Craft
Fair committee is looking for a few individuals to help with shopping, help to run the kitchen, organize the student and parent
volunteers on the day of the show, and organize the setup and teardown on the Friday and Saturday of the show. Times and dates
are listed below. If you are able to help in any area, contact Danielle Meyer at stcharlescraftfair@gmail.com. Don't worry about not
having helped before. We will give you guidance and directions. This is not difficult and all of our students benefit! Proceeds go
towards the arts programs (general music, general art, bands, choir, hand chimes ensemble, orchestra, and assemblies).

Volunteer for set up on Friday after school- 4:30 on 11/03/17
Volunteer for helping vendors set-up - 6-8pm on 11/03/17
Volunteer for vendor set up - 6-8 am on 11/04/17

Volunteer to organize volunteers (students and adults) for 11/04/17
Volunteer to serve breakfast (and cut pie) 6-9 am on 11/04/17
Volunteer to help in kitchen 9-11 on 11/04/17

Volunteer to serve lunch 10-12 on 11/04/17

Volunteer to serve lunch 12-2 on 11/04/17

Volunteer for clean up 3-5 pm on 11/04/17


mailto:stcharlescraftfair@gmail.com

Safe Environment/Boundary Programs Scheduled

The Diocesan required Safe Environment (K-6) and Boundaries (7-8) Programs have been scheduled for this year. Although our initial
motivation for doing this training came from the Bishop's’ mandate in the Charter for the Protection of Children and Young
People, we now know that this is important personal safety information all children should have. A specific script has been developed
for us to implement. I will be talking to each K-6 classroom in October and November this year. I will also be presenting the Diocesan
required Boundaries Program to 7" and 8" graders in October and November during their Religion classes. A copy of the PowerPoint
used in grades 1-5 is attached to this newsletter for your review. If you are interested in receiving a specific copy of the information
presented to Kindergarten or of the PowerPoints for 6%, 71, or 8" grades before the presentations, they can be found in the office.
According to diocesan policy, if you do not want your child to participate, a Parent Refusal form must be signed prior to
the presentations. These are available in the office. A copy of the PowerPoint will be sent home with your student. You
are welcome to come sit in the back of the classroom during presentations. You will need to let me know if you plan to attend.
Thanks! Mrs. Robinson, 969-4036

K51 Wed, Oct 11, 9:15 6-18 Wed, Oct 18, 8:00; Wed, Oct 18, 9:00

K52 Wed, Oct 11, 8:00 6-19 Thurs, Oct 12, 9:05; Thurs, Oct 19, 9:05

K53 Wed, Oct 11, 8:25 6-20 Wed, Oct 25, 8:00; Wed, Nov 8, 8:00

1-22 Fri, Nov 3, 12:30 7-3 Mon, Oct 23, 7:58-8:41; Tues, Oct 24, 7:58-8:41
1-24 Fri, Nov 3, 1:10 7-4 Mon, Oct 23, 8:42-9:25; Tues, Oct 24, 8:42-9:25
1-26 Fri, Nov 3, 1:45 7-6 Mon, Oct 23, 9:26-10:09; Tues, Oct 24, 9:26-10:09
2-23 Mon, Oct 9, 12:30 8-5 Wed, Oct 18, 2:07-2:50

2-25 Mon, Oct 9, 1:00 8-5 Fri, Oct 20, 2:15-2:49

2-27 Mon, Oct 9, 1:30 8-5 Mon, Oct 23, 2:07-2:50

3-9 Tues, Oct 17, 2:15 8-7 Wed, Oct 18, 1:23-2:06

3-10 Tues, Oct 17, 12:30 8-7 Fri, Oct 20, 12:30-1:04

3-11 Tues, Oct 17, 1:15 8-7 Mon, Oct 23, 1:23-2:06

4-12 Tues, Oct 24, 1:00 8-8 Wed, Oct 18, 12:40-1:22

4-13 Tues, Oct 24, 1:30 8-8 Fri, Oct 20, 1:05-1:39

4-14 Tues, Oct 24, 2:00 8-8 Mon, Oct 23, 12:40-1:22

5-15 Fri, Oct 13, 9:15 Life Skills Tues, Oct 17, 9:15

5-16 Fri, Oct 20, 9:15
5-17 Fri, Nov 3, 9:15

ST. CHARLES SPORTS

Check out the Athletics calendar on the School Website, http://www.stcharlesschoolfw.org/athletics_calendar.php.
VOLLEYBALL:

September 30, Away, 8th v St. Joe, Decatur 9:00am

October 1, Home, 8th v St. Vincent 1:00pm

October 1, Away, 5th v St. Vincent 4:00pm @ Queen of Angels (tournament, more games TBD)

October 1, Away, 7th v St. Joe, Decatur

October 2, Away, 6th v St. Jude 5:30pm @ Queen of Angels (tournament, more games TBD)

October 4, Home, 7th v Holy Cross 6:00pm, 8th v Holy Cross 7:00pm

October 7, Away, 7th v St. Vincent 11:00am @ Hessen Cassel, 7th v New Haven 12:00pm @ Hessen Cassel

CROSS COUNTRY:

September 30  Carroll Middle School Invitational gr. 6-7-8 @ Carroll Middle School 1:00 pm
October 5 Cardegle Invitational @ Shoaff Park 4:30pm

FOOTBALL:

September 30, Away, 5th v The Knights at St. Elizabeth 9:00am

October 3, Away, JV v South Adams 5:30pm, Varsity v South Adams 7:00pm @ Berne
October 5, Home, 6th v Central Catholic 5:30pm

October 7, Home, 5th v Central Catholic 9:00am


http://www.stcharlesschoolfw.org/athletics_calendar.php

October 2017 Cafeteria Lunch Menu

2 3 4 5 6
Hot Dog Pasta w/Meat Sauce Taco Salad w/Meat Cheeseburger Egg Omelet
Tater Tots Salad w/Ranch Cheese & Lettuce Fries Hashbrowns
Carrots & Dip Garlic Cheese Toast Corn Lettuce & Pickle Pancake
Pineapple Peaches Black Beans Broccoli Oranges
Milk Milk Grapes Watermelon Milk
Milk Milk
9 10 11 12 13
Chicken Patty Grilled Cheese Chicken Caesar Salad Ravioli Pizza
Tater Tots Tomato Soup Broccoli Garlic Cheese Toast Carrots & Dip
Baked Beans Green Beans Soft Pretzel Spinach Salad Pretzels
Applesauce Goldfish Pears Pineapple Go-gurt
Milk Mixed Fruit Milk Milk Grapes
Milk Milk
16 7" Gr. Notre Dame 17 18 19 20 1** Grade Field Trip
Pork Patty Chili w/Cheese French Toast Sticks Chicken Nuggets Bosco Sticks
Fries Baked Potato W/Syrup Mashed Potatoes W/Marinara
Carrots & Dip Oyster Crackers Sausage w/Gravy Broccoli
Peaches Applesauce Hashbrowns Green Beans Go-Gurt
Milk Milk Oranges Dinner Roll Milk
Milk Mixed Fruit
Milk
23 24 25 26 Coliseum Mass 10:30 27
Corn Dog Soft Taco Sloppy Joe Sandwich Peanut Butter & Jelly Parent-Teacher
Tater Tots Lettuce & Cheese Mac & Cheese Sandwich Conferences
Green Beans Refried Beans Broccoli Carrots & Dip NO SCHOOL
Pineapple Corn Watermelon Grapes
Milk Peaches Milk Sun Chips
Milk Milk
30 31  Happy Halloween
Peanut Butter & Jelly Pasta w/Meat Sauce
Sandwich Spinach Salad
Carrots & Dip Garlic Cheese Toast
Grapes Applesauce
Sun Chips Milk
Milk

"The USDA and the State of Indiana are equal opportunity providers and employers."

Lunch/Milk $2.60

Lunch Prices 2017-2018

Milk Only $0.45

Extra Entrée $1.50




ST. CHARLES BORROMEO CATHOLIC SCHOOL
LUNCH ACCOUNTING FORM

Parents can put money into the student's account through your MealpayPlus online account at www.mealpayplus.com or by calling
866-662-3382 for a small fee. Or, you may send a check with the Lunch Accounting Form below to the school cafeteria. For example,
if you have 3 children, send a check for $90 payable to St. Charles Cafeteria and designate $30 to each child's account. Each child who
will eat hot lunch needs to have money in their meal account. It is recommended to have a minimum of $13.00 in this account which
will pay for five meals. If the student may want additional portions of the main entree, then it is recommended to have a minimum of
$6.00 in the general account as well. if you have questions regarding this, you may call the school cafeteria at 969-4028 on school
days 8:00-12:30 or the school office at 484-3392.

Last Name First Name Grade-Room Lunch ID Payment

General-Payments to the General account may be used for Meals, Extra entrée ($1.50), and milk (45¢)

Meal-Payments to the Meal account may only be used to pay for a Meal (regular price $2.60)

Last Name First Name Grade-Room Lunch ID Payment

General-Payments to the General account may be used for Meals, Extra entrée ($1.50), and milk (45¢)

Meal-Payments to the Meal account may only be used to pay for a Meal (regular price $2.60)

Last Name First Name Grade-Room Lunch ID Payment

General-Payments to the General account may be used for Meals, Extra entrée ($1.50), and milk (45¢)

Meal-Payments to the Meal account may only be used to pay for a Meal (regular price $2.60)

Last Name First Name Grade-Room Lunch ID Payment

General-Payments to the General account may be used for Meals, Extra entrée ($1.50), and milk (45¢)

Meal-Payments to the Meal account may only be used to pay for a Meal (regular price $2.60)

Last Name First Name Grade-Room Lunch ID Payment

General-Payments to the General account may be used for Meals, Extra entrée ($1.50), and milk (45¢)

Meal-Payments to the Meal account may only be used to pay for a Meal (regular price $2.60)

Total Payment Enclosed

"The USDA and the State of Indiana are equal opportunity providers and employers."


http://www.mealpayplus.com/

RESERVE
. YOUR CcOPY

S of Diary of a Wimpy Kid:
The Getaway today!

o Jeff Kinney's newest book is scheduled
to go on sale November 7, 2017.

* QOur Scholastic Book Fair is offering a
specially priced paperback edition of
Diary of a Wimpy Kid: The Getaway.

* To order your copy, complete a
Pre-sale Form.

* Depending on your shipping zone,
most schools should receive the book
within 5-7 days from the release date.

* There's NO cost for shipping, and
remember, each purchase benefits
our school.

Specially priced paperback edition
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ATTENTION, CHAIRPERSON! Save this order fomm for your records and use it when distributing books to students.
CHARY OF & WIMFY KIDE, WINPY KI0™, the Grag Hatloy deagn™, and the desgn of the book jackeis 0w todesans and fmde dess of Wisgy Kid, iInc. All nghts resanmd



